
 

 

FSC issues the draft Insurance (Insurance Agents) Rules for consultation 

In line with its policy to enhance the transparency of its rule-making process, the 

Financial Services Commission („FSC‟) is issuing the proposed Insurance (Insurance 

Agents) Rules (the “draft Rules”) for consultation and invites the views of 

stakeholders and the public in general thereon. The draft Rules are available at the 

following hyperlink: Insurance (Insurance Agents) Rules.   

The proposals made or ideas expressed in the draft Rules do not reflect the definitive 

stand of the FSC. The draft Rules will be reviewed in the light of the views and 

comments received during this consultation exercise. 

Your views and comments, by email or letter, must reach the FSC by the 30
th

 

January 2014 and should be addressed to:  

The Chief Executive 

Financial Services Commission 

54, Cybercity  

Ebene 

 

Fax:  (230) 467 7172 

Email:           consult2014@fscmauritius.org 

 

16 January 2014 
 

 
FSC House, 54 Cybercity, Ebene, Republic of Mauritius 

Tel: (230) 403 7000   Fax: (230) 467 7172 

E-mail: fscmauritius@intnet.mu, Website: www.fscmauritius.org 

http://fscmauritius.org/media/117969/draft-insurance-insurance-agents-rules-16.01.14-for-consultation.pdf
mailto:fscmauritius@intnet.mu
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